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Summer is finally here at Teen Stop and that means staff and youth have been really busy with 
summer programming. We have extended our hours from 11:00am-11:45pm, giving us the 
ability to run our programs longer. Our life skills program now provides lunch, supper and 
snack making sure youth are fed throughout the day. We also have 2 camp trips planned 
thanks to YAA(youth agencies alliance) and many other fun field trips and outings. Last we 
would like to say congratulations to all our youth who graduated this year and also to the 

youth who will be moving on to a new grade in school.   

 
Summers Here at Teen Stop Jeunesse 

  

 

What We Been Up To 

     

 

                                                                                                                                                     

 

   Our monthly birthday celebration  

Youth from our Co-Op program 

 

  
 

 
   Staying cool at our center  

 

  533 St Anne's Rd 

    (204) 254-1618 

Rotary and Co-Op 
Our rotary and co-op programs are in full swing and the youth from each 
program have been really busy. So far our rotary youth have helped out at 
Winnipeg harvest, Siloam Mission, and held a fundraiser for a pet shelter. Our 
Co-op youth have been busy getting their name out in the community and have 

had pretty good success so far at finding work and contracts.  

Rotary youth visiting a sweat 

lodge 



 

                                    
 
                                                                             

AGM and School of Rock Re-opening 

Directors Note 

There are many things happening at Teen Stop 
Jeunesse. Of course none bigger than the 
changes made to the music room, the youth 
are producing their own recordings.  
We are so happy to be able to include another 
learning experience for the Youth of our 
community. As was stated in the movie Field 
of dreams if you build it they will come and 
boy are they. 
The learning has not only been by the youth in 
the programs but also the mentors in the 
program. The equipment is state of the art 
and not for the technically challenged such as 
me. The Attendance this summer has been 
absolutely outstanding and all programs are 
seeing increase in numbers. 
Our participants always drive the changes we 
make to programming and they are never 
wrong. We will be unveiling TSJ Studios at our 
AGM on August 27, 2015. 
 
Patrick LeBlanc  
Executive Director 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

    Thanks to Our Partners/Friends 
 

                                                                              
 
 
 

Come join us on August 27 for our AGM(annual 
general meeting) and also the grand re-
opening of our school of rock/TSJ studio 
program. There will be a BBQ, crafts, tour of 
our new music studio and live music performed 
by some amazing youth involved in our school 
of rock music program./- 

This is a free event and we would love to see 
you there. 

   Hours and Upcoming Events 
Drop-in is now open Monday to Friday 
11:00am-11:45pm 
 
2015 Teen Stop AGM (annual general 
Meeting) Thursday August 27, 5:00pm at 
Teen Stop. 
 
School Of Rock/TSJ studio Grand Re-
opening- Thursday August 27, 5:00pm 

 

Music Program runs Monday to Friday 

4:30-11:30 

    Proud Member Of 

Our Music Studio Is Done.. 
 
After a lot of hard work we have 
finished our music studio. Staff 
have been really busy learning 
the new equipment and getting 
everything ready. We are so 
pleased at Teen Stop that we can 
offer this into our programming 
for the youth, and are always 
looking for ways that encourage 
youth to grow and express their 
creativity side. If you know any 
youth that would love to record 
or even just learn the aspects of 

recording please send them by. 


